
Update on AEs Transfer List

ARTEE raised the issue of delay in the transfer list of AEs through the letter dated 
16/09/14. We have also opposed the formation of the derogatory committee, which 
has been the main reason of delay in issuing transfer lists. We also expressed our 
resentment and if demand is not met expressed our intentions to launch even an 
Agitation.

The letter created turbulent waves in Prasar Bharati and DG DD. Today (19-09-2014),
when the President met Principle Advisor (P&A) about the approval of our issues on 
Core issues, this issue also discussed. PA (P&A) informed the President that he talked 
to DG (DD) and assured that the issue will be resolved.

Later VP (TV), Gen.Secy, VP (NZ) and JS (SEA/EA) NZ met E.in.C. (DD), who assured that 
the issue is flagged and things are moving fast and they are working to release the list 
as early as possible hopefully up to 27th Sep 2014. He requested us not to go for 
Agitational Steps till then, as Management will remain busy due to the launch of 
Satpagiri channel and other activities in Vijaywada.

Since it is confirmed that things are moving, we are postponing Agitational steps and if
the  list is not released, we shall not hesitate in going for tough measures. We assure 
our Members that we are fully aware about their agony and committed not to allow
the formation of the committee at any cost.

We are optimistic that list shall be released up to 27/9/14 and there shall be no such 
further delay in release of lists.
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